Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Mike Stubblefield [Mikes@yatespetroleum.com]

Sent: Thursday, January 08, 2009 10:23 AM

To: - Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Subject: 30-015-22889 Ut.G 16-23s-28e Loving AIB State Tank Battery. Notification of remediation
- action to start on 1/12/2009 for the correction of 500 bbl PW release dated 10/25/2008.

Follow Up Flag: Reply

Due By: Monday, January 12, 2009 9:00 AM

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Mike Bratcher,

Yates Petroleum Corporation will start the remediation actions at the Loving AIB State Tank Battery on 1/12/2009.

If | can be of further assistance please contact me at 575-513-1712.
Sincerely,

Mike Stubblefield
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